
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
RFQ: Two-Story Instructional Building 

FOR 
VICTOR VALLEY COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

Architectural Planning / Design Services  
 
 

Victor Valley Community College District is seeking qualified firms to submit a 
Statement of Qualifications package for Professional Architectural Planning / 
Design Services to the District for a locally funded project. Project title Two-
Story Instructional Building. 
 
The RFQ process is designed to select a pool of 3 to 5 qualified Professional 
Architectural firms for interviews and presentations. From this, one firm will be 
selected by the RFQ Committee to negotiate and enter into an agreement with 
the District for Architectural services.  

 
Copies of the Request for Qualification documents (RFQ) will be available 
on the College website at http://www.vvc.edu/offices/facilities/ or may be 
obtained at the college Facilities Office, Administration Services Building 
10 on or after Wednesday, July 30, 2025.  

 
Deadline to submit a proposal is Wednesday, September 10, 2025, at 4:00 

p.m. Please submit proposals to: 
Victor Valley Community College District 

Attn: Eric Vreeman 
Administration Office Building 10 

18422 Bear Valley Road 
Victorville, CA 92395 

 


	VICTOR VALLEY COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT

